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Annual Butterfly Release 

Remembrance Event 

For Survivors of Suicide Loss 

Thursday, July 17th 6-8pm 

You and your family are cordially invited to attend our annual 

Butterfly Release at Appleton City Park  

Each person/family will have the opportunity to release a 

butterfly in memory of their loved one, speak their name and 

share a remembrance as you are able.  

will provide custard for all attendees. 

Sprinkles and other toppings will be provided.  

Please RSVP to jpotts@atsfoundation.org or 

cindy@preventsuicidefoxcities.org by Thursday, June 6th, 2025. 

Looking forward to seeing you there.  This event replaces our regularly 

scheduled support on the third Thursday of the month. 
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